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From: Towart, John [mailto:john.towart@siemens.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 11:19 AM 

To: Frevert, Kathy@Waterboards 

Cc: Dave@goldmanferguson.com 
Subject: Solana Beach Council / Important Water Action Item for HOAs and all SB and Lomas Santa Fe 

HOA residents 

 
As a homeowner and resident of Solana Beach, I object to the continued overreaching and un-needed 
water restrictions being imposed on the residents of Solana Beach by both our state and local 
government.  I have obliged to every request and restriction to date and have cut back on my use of 
water.  What is there to show for it?  Higher water rates, fines/penalties, and more restrictions. 
 
I have an irrigation line in my back yard that at one time allowed for re-claimed water to be used for our 
slopes and back yards.  That pipe was cut many years ago, yet re-claimed water still feeds the golf 
course which can only get to it via the easements on our properties. 
 
John Towart 
1438 Highland Drive 
Solana Beach, CA 92075 
 
Mobile  :+1 (858) 663-6580 
john.towart@siemens.com  
www.siemens.com/plm  
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